U.S. Coast Guard Sector Jacksonville
10426 Alta Drive

Jacksonville, FL 32226-2302

Phone: (904) 714-7500

Fax: (904) 714-7483

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN (MSIB) 032-25
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A SECURITY ZONE

ATLAS V KA-01 ROCKET LAUNCH

The Captain of the Port Jacksonville, FL, will activate the security zone located near Cape Canaveral
Space Force Station for the launch of the ATLAS V KA-01 ROCKET in accordance with Title 33, Code
of Federal Regulations (CFR), Part 165.701.

The security zone will be activated two hours prior to the ATLAS V KA-01 ROCKET being launched and
shall remain active until the rocket is launched, or the zone has been deactivated by the Captain of the Port or
their designated representative. The Captain of the Port will inform the public 12 hours prior to the
activation of the security zone by Broadcast Notice to Mariners on VHF-FM channel 16. No person or
vessel may enter, pass through or remain in the security zone unless authorized by the Captain of the Port.
Failure to comply is punishable by a civil penalty of not more than $117,608. Willful violation is punishable
by a fine of not more than $250,000 or imprisonment for not more than six years, or both, under the authority
0of 33 CFR 160.111 and Title 46, United States Code (USC), Parts 70002 and 70036. Each day of a
continuing violation constitutes a separate violation.

The Captain of the Port recognizes the rights of individuals who may wish to protest or voice their opinions
during this operation and will not interfere so long as the protest is conducted safely, peacefully, and outside
of the established security zone. Provisions for appealing this order are contained in 33 CFR 160.7.
However, all conditions of this order remain in full effect while such appeal is being processed unless
specifically stayed by the District Commander. This order may be appealed orally or in writing to the
Commander, Seventh Coast Guard District, through the Captain of the Port Jacksonville, at the above
address.

For updated launch information, please call the Eastern Range Launch Hotline at 1-800-470-7232.
Questions concerning this notice may be directed to U.S. Coast Guard, Sector Jacksonville, Chief,

Waterways Management Division, Lieutenant Avierre Conner at (904) 714-7616 or contact Coast Guard
Sector Jacksonville Command Center at (904) 714-

Capfain o ort
Jacksonville, Florida



